
 
 
 

Notification: HUM 6327 

Category: HCPCS - Drugs & Biologicals 

Topic: Louisiana Medicaid: HCPCS codes J1745, Q5103, Q5104, Q5109 and 
Q5121 – Infliximab and its biosimilars 

What is changing? / 
Change Description: 

We will not reimburse HCPCS drug codes for physician-administered 
drugs if the NDC is not present. 

Why is Humana making this change? 
/ Change Reason: 

According to Louisiana Medicaid, physician-administered drugs must 
be reported with the appropriate NDC number. 

Language: English 

Impacted Products: Medicaid- Louisiana 

 


